
Issue 5 - November 2023

Dear Families,

Welcome to Newsletter 5, which is a purposefully short

one this time – not least because my children ‘forced’ me

to put the Christmas tree up at the weekend! But also

because I wanted to make sure our two BIG REQUESTS

were seen!

BIG REQUEST 1
Do you have any preloved toys which you no longer need.

If you do please, please, please can we have them. Our

OPAL playtimes are going from strength to strength and

will only be enhanced more (until we can return to the

field properly) through the addition of more toys. If

you’ve got something taking up some space in your place,

then bring it to us.

BIG REQUEST 2
Do you have any unwanted kitchen utensils, or pots and

pans? Then please consider donating them to school – we

introduced our outdoor kitchen on Monday and it has

been a massive hit. All we need now is more items for the

children to use in the making of their wonderful

concoctions.

Until next time

Mr Howard

629 567

509613

24th November 
School Disco

30th November
Oakleaze and Silver Class Trip

8th December 
Year 5/6 Swimming Gala

12th December
EYFS, Year 1 & 2 Nativity

13th December
School Christmas Lunch

14th December 

EYFS, Year 1 & Year 2 Nativity

20th December 
Last day of term – 1.15pm finish

From the Head Teacher

Book Fair 

Golden Book

Representing the school

RESPECT



Book Fair
A big thank you to every family who attended our Book Fair last week. Through everyone’s

support we sold over £700 worth of books and raised a whopping £281, which we have spent

on more new books to go into the library!

Golden Book
For this academic year, we have changed the name of our 

celebration assembly. Every Friday we come together as a school to 

celebrate achievements from every class. Congratulations to Tyler, 

Rosie, Harry, Hazel, Lachlan, Gus, Amiee, Renesmee, Faith and 

Tiarnan. 

Representing the school

Children who represent our school will now be awarded a

representation badge every time. They can earn them from a

wide variety of activities including, attending school services in

the church, being part of a school-organised sports team or

performing at the Minety Music Festival. Every time a child

represents the school, they will get a badge so the big question

is how long before the first person gets 10!


